
 
 

 

Community Notice 
April 6, 2020 

Medical Leave 
 

In response to COVID 19 Pandemic, medical leave will now 
follow this process: 
 

• Medical appointments will require a pass generated by 
PAT or they will be denied re-entry 

• Any new requests to leave the community for medical 
purposes will need an assessment by a nurse or physician 

• Only urgent or emergent dental issues will be considered 
for approved medical leave and the request forwarded to 
Dr. Leary 

• All new medical leave, effective today, April 6, 2020, will 
be funneled through Dr. Leary 

 


